
 

 
 
 
 

12th March 2022 
 
 
Here is the latest news flash from the Marina Alta Classic Car Club. 
 

 
 

Ace Café – Sunday 13th March 2022 
 
This is going ahead at El Campo as usual. 10:30 to 13:00. We hope to see you there. 
 
 

 
 

March 2022 Rally – Sunday 27th March 2022 
 

 
 
The March 2022 rally will start at El Campo (they will open especially for us) and finish at Altea Golf 
Club with a meal at Restaurante Jacaranda. More details will follow shortly. 
 

 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

2022 Membership Renewal 
 
This is the last call to members that have not yet renewed. 
 
The renewal period ends on 31st March 2022, after which the club email list will be updated and 
lapsed members will need to reapply if you wish to re-join and pay the joining fee (25€) as well as 
the annual fee (25€). 
 

 
 

Circuit Ricardo Tormo – Racing Legends – 5th and 6th March 2022 
 

 
 
Many thanks to the members that attended this event at short notice and made it such a success. 
From what we could determine, we were the only club showing a Rolls, Bentley, Ferrari, a race-
prepared BMW 2002, Lancia Beta, Triumph TR4 and MGF, and all these cars attracted a lot of 
interest. The organisers were very pleased because many of the other historic cars on display 
originated from Spain. The photos are on the website: https://marinaaltaccc.com/photo-
gallery/racing-legends-2022/ 
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Spring Gallop – Sunday 24th to Tuesday 26th April 2022 

 

 
 
The cost of the rally has now been calculated and the members that have signed up will be emailed 
privately by Alan Martin. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me, using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
I hope to see you soon. 

Peter Alt 
President 
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